
Personnel Report

September 18, 2024
1. Retirement of Personnel:

The Superintendent did not receive any letters of retirement this month.

2. Resignation of Personnel:
The Superintendent did not receive any letters of resignation this month.

3. Employment of Staff
The Superintendent recommends the employment of Jennifer Ruden as Middle School
Social Woker, Jessica Drake-Simmons as Elementary School Speech Language
Pathologist, and Claudia Berman Middle School EL/Transitional Spanish Teacher.

Recommendation: That the Board of Education approve the employment of
Jennifer Ruden, Jessica Drake-Simmons, and Claudia Berman.
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